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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
A massive thank you to all 

those parents who were able to 

accompany the children to the 

library on Wednesday. The 

children and staff are very 

grateful for your time and we 

hope you enjoyed the 

presentation as much as we 

did (you should now be able to 

draw a parrot, at least!). 

 

Letters have gone home this 

week about Christmas 

performance roles and outfits—

if there are any queries please 

let us know. Please can you 

ensure that any items sent to 

school are clearly labelled. 

Many thanks. 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

This week’s spellings: 

agriculture   capture 

culture    denture 

fixture    fracture 

future         futuristic 

gesture    lecture 
 

Next week we will be looking at features of a 

newspaper report. We will be beginning to plan a 

report on an incident in our class novel. 

In mathematics we will be working once more on 

multiplication, and in particular the distributive law, bar 

model and scaling as strategies of calculation.  

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
 

The new topic task for the next fortnight is to produce a rainforest ‘diorama’. A full description of 
the kind of model required has now been sent out to all classes. Boxes and cardboard tubes may 
be required! This homework is due in on Friday the 8th of December. 
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